
Time is 
money
The clock is ticking on your tax dollars.
According to government estimates, America will face a shortage of over one million
trained construction workers by the year 2010. That’s bad news for taxpayers who live
in communities without a comprehensive Responsible Bidder ordinance, because the
billions of dollars of future local public works projects could have legions of untrained,
unsafe workers on their jobsites. 

Shoddy workmanship and accidents could cost millions in re-do’s and lawsuits, and
local taxing bodies will cover that cost by turning to you, the taxpayer.  

But if we act now, we won’t have to react later. 
Talk to your local elected officials about passing a
comprehensive Responsible Bidder ordinance.
Learn more by clicking on our website at 
www.iiiffc.org. We’re the Indiana, Illinois 
and Iowa Foundation for Fair Contracting. 

We make things fair for everyone.

www.iiiffc.org

   


